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INIZIATIVE AIDC  
CALL FOR PAPERS COMPARATIVE LAW IN THE AGE OF 
DISORDER - IL DIRITTO COMPARATO NELL’EPOCA DEL 
DISORDINE  

  
XXVIII BIENNIAL COLLOQUIUM OF THE ITALIAN ASSOCIATION 
OF COMPARATIVE LAW (AIDC) 

  
PALERMO, 29-31 MAY 2025 

  
The Italian Association of Comparative Law (AIDC) opens an international 
Call for Papers on the subject Comparative Law in the Age of 
Disorder.   
  
The XXVIII biennial Colloquium is co-organized with the University of 
Palermo, Department of Political Science and International Relations 
DEMS and the Center of Advanced Studies. 

  
We live in a time of disorder. Serious challenges are undermining the traditional 
balances underpinned by national and supranational legal orders. Some of these 
challenges relate to the relationship between human beings and nature 
(ecological crises, natural disasters, increasing water scarcity, etc.), others to the 
relationship between human beings and their political institutions (fragmentation 
of traditional social structures, ageing, gender imbalances, breakdown of 
international organisations, geopolitical tensions, rise of authoritarianism). All of 
this is a source of complexity for law, both in the sense that legal institutions 
need to be adapted to keep pace with the ongoing transformations (from the level 
of legal sources to the techniques of adjudication), and in the sense that legal 
epistemology needs to be rethought in order to effectively interpret a rapidly 
changing social environment (is legal certainty still a value, are we witnessing a 
shift towards 'personalised' law, what is the significance of legal subjectivity in 
the age of AI, etc.?).  
The 28th Biennial Colloquium of the Italian Association of Comparative Law aims 
to examine the long-term effects of the current disruptions on the legal dimension 
and to reflect on the possible contributions of legal comparison to this debate. 
 
DEADLINE MARCH 5, 2025 
  
For further information att. 1. 
  

 
 



* * * * * * 
La newsletter ha periodicità tendenzialmente quindicinale, 
v'invitiamo pertanto a comunicare le iniziative convegnistiche o seminariali 
in tempo utile rispetto alla loro programmazione, scrivendo all'indirizzo 
indicato qui in calce. 
  

Grazie per la collaborazione. 
notizieaidc@gmail.com 

  
c.c.b.: AIDC presso  

Banca Monte Pruno IBAN: IT43E0878476210011000107173 
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